
4th Annual Carl Beane Memorial Softball Tournament 
 
 

4th Annual Carl Beane Memorial Softball Tournament 
 

Saturday, June 23rd, 2018 
Hitchcock Field 

27 Sturbridge Road 
Holland, Massachusetts 

Proceeds benefit the Tantasqua Regional High School 

CCCaaarrrlll   BBBeeeaaannneee   MMMeeemmmooorrriiiaaalll   SSSccchhhooolllaaarrrssshhhiiippp   FFFuuunnnddd 

Carleton E. Beane was the Public Address Announcer for Boston Red Sox home 
games at Fenway Park from 2003-2012 and was a devoted Holland resident who 

had a passion for youth sports. 

 
Come out to a great community exhibition event for the entire family  

Vendors, Music, Raffles and plenty of activities for children and adults  

Festivities will last the majority of the day 

Sponsored by the Holland Police Dept - Fire Dept - Municipal Offices and Diane’s Villa Nova 

Rain date Sunday, June 24th, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to donate prior you may send a check made 
out to the Town of Holland and mail to: 

  
Town of Holland 

Carl Beane Memorial Scholarship Fund 
27 Sturbridge Rd 

Holland, MA 01521 

 


